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July 7, 2015

Kathleen Hedley, Director

Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change
Environmental Approvals Branch

135 St. Clair Avenue West

Toronto, Ontario M4V 1P3

Dear Ms. Hedley:
Re: NMcNicoll Bus Garage Environmental Project Report - Eratta Letter

The purpose of this letter is to provide supplemental information to the Environmental Project
Report (EPR) prepared for the McNicoll Bus Garage Project (Project) as a result of comments
received during the 30-day public comment period that followed the Notice of Commencement
issued on May 21, 2015 for the Project.

During the comment period, TTC received comments from two Ministries that warrant two
additional commitments to be undertaken during the design and/or construction phases of the
Project. The additional comments are:

1. TTC will commit to undertaking a subsequent noise assessment during the detailed design
stage as part of the submission of the application for an Environmental Compliance
Approval (ECA) for noise from the Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change,
which takes into consideration previous input and comments from the Environmental
Approvals Branch technical reviewer.

2. TTC will commit to undertake preparation of a Cultural Heritage Evaluation Report (CHER)
for the Vimy Oak Tree to confirm if the tree has cultural heritage value. If the results of
the CHER indicate that the tree does have cultural heritage value, TTC will commit to
undertake preparation of a Heritage Impact Assessment (HIA) to document the potential
effects upon the tree and the measures to mitigate such impacts.

These two new commitments are in addition to the commitments contained in Chapter 7 of the
EPR, and therefore, will carry the same force as those commitments in Chapter 7.
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If you have any questions, please feel free to contact David Veights of my staff at (416) 397-

8512 or by e-mail at david.veights@ttc.ca , or alternatively, please contact me by phone at
(416) 393-6018 or by e-mail at Jason.macdonald@ttc.ca.

Sincerely,

V0t

Jason MacDonald, P. Eng. PMP
Project Manager

50-27-14
03075-876-192

cc: Adam Sanzo, Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change
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